
If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsletter	electronically,	please	email	me	at	LB@laureninthailand.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		LB@laureninthailand.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239

	 	 	 Website	for	info	and	previous	newsletters:			http://laureninthailand.org									ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540

	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	http://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

					I	welcomed	the	New	Year	with	a	weekend	at	the	evening	market	surrounded	by	
new	friends	we’ve	made	there	this	year	and	talking	to	dozens	of	people	from	all	
over	the	country.	My	teammate	Jenelle	and	I	conti
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<—	Some	market	friends	and	others	
joined	us	for	a	Christmas	party


Our	table	and	regular	friends	—>

January	6,	2023

	 	 				 				Would	you	please				

																																												take	one	minute	

	to	pray	for	this	need	in	the	Buddhist	

	world?	I	continue	to	serve	with	Change	

	The	Map,	a	prayer	advocacy	movement	to	

	change	the	spiritual	map	of	the	Buddhist	

	world	for	Christ.	Last	year	we	started	

	monthly	podcasts	and	weekly	directed	

	prayer	moments.	We	are	excited	about	

	new	developments	and	resources	for	the	

	praying	community	in	the	near	future.	

	Please	pray	for	thousands	of	intercessors	

	to	join	the	movement!

	 	 	 								 											


	PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	our	“girl	gang,”	a	

	group	of	7-9	year	old	girls	who	spend	

	time	with	us	at	our	market	table	and	

	have	come	to	events	at	our	ministry	

	center;	closer	friendships	with	people	

	at	the	market;	my	family’s	trip.

	PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	deeper	

	conversations	at	the	market	and	ways	

	to	connect	with	new	friends	during	the	

	week;	Change	The	Map	and	our	working	

	team;	friends	to	want	to	know	Jesus.

Spare Sixty

Ready, Set, Keep Going

I’m	grateful	my	
family	came	to	visit	
in	December!	We	

all	had	a	great	ti


Praise & Prayer
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